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Finksburg Planning and Citizens' Council Inc. 

General Membership Meeting 

Who: All residents of Finksburg and its environs are invited 

When: February 28, 2013, 7 PM 

Where: Finksburg Branch Carroll County Public Library

FPACC Meeting 2/28/2013: The future of Finksburg / FPACC, do you care? 

Join your neighbors as we discuss the future direction for Finksburg as well as the continued existence of 
FPACC. For over 10 years, FPACC has been the only organization representing the citizens and businesses of 
the 4th election district. The organization has been instrumental in bringing together the community to discuss 
important issues, such as: proposed business park, MTBE contamination, Finksburg Plan, musical arena, 
library, etc. With the FPACC board elections coming up over the next few months, the board is looking for new 
board members. If you are interested or have questions, please contact us at 
mail.admin@finksburg.org.  Without new participation our continued existence is in jeopardy. 

FPACC BLOG: 

We have added a blog to our web site. The blog is a great way for us to communicate and discuss topics of 
interest. Check it out and participate. 

Finksburg Corridor Plan: ( More Information) 

Community Information Meeting To Be Held on Finksburg Corridor Plan 
The next community meeting is scheduled for Wed. 3/6/13, 6 PM at the Finksburg Library. The Finksburg 
community was invited to an informational meeting on proposed modifications to the Draft Finksburg Corridor 
Plan, a document that sets goals and guides development along the eastern portion of the Maryland Route 140 
corridor in Carroll County. The meeting was Monday, January 14, 2013 at 6:00 pm at the Sandymount United 
Methodist Church, 2101 Old Westminster Pike, Finksburg. 
Staff from the County’s Department of Land Use, Planning & Development provided an overview of plan 
modifications and members of the County Planning Commission were available for a question and answer 
session. 

 

Membership Dues:  
A reminder that it’s time to pay 2013 membership dues. To join or renew with our group, it only costs $10 per 
family and $25 for businesses. We accept online payments and checks. Please use the membership page. 
Business members are welcome to schedule a short presentation about their business at a general membership 
meeting. Thanks for your help and support. 

Please see our website for the latest information: http://www.finksburg.org 
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